
Terry Deno opened the meeting at 7:00 PM.                                Attendance:  19 

Terry announced that the Boy Scouts troop 171 annual spaghetti dinner will be March 
7th from 6 to 8 PM at Assumption Church 3624 W. Indian Trail.  $15.00 for a family. 

Mel Neil reminded everyone that we still need someone to manage the Yard Sale this 
spring.  If no one volunteers then we will not be able to have one this year. 

Terry said that we will have a spring curbside cleanup.  That event usually occurs in 
April. 

We are applying for a Hawk Crosswalk System and a Solar Powered Speed Information 
Signs in front of the Shopping Center.  Also a crosswalk at Barns and Farmdale has been 
approved. 

Terry asked the group for a vote on the application for the above application.  The vote 
was unanimous in favor of applying for the grant.   

Mark Davies presented the Community Assembly Report 

Comprehensive Plan Training:  

City of Spokane Planning Services is sponsoring a training for neighborhoods interested 
in the City’s Annual Comprehensive Plan Amendment process.  Topics include: what is 
the Comprehensive Plan, how to engage and comment on proposed changes, and 
important milestones for the yearly review and approval process.  

When: Thursday, Feb. 13 (6:00-7:00pm) 

Where: West Central Community Center- Newton Lounge (1603 N Belt) 

What: Spokane residents can come learn why amending the Comprehensive Plan is 
important to them, and how the annual process to amend the Comprehensive Plan 
works. 

 

Mobile Speed Trailors: 

The Office of Neighborhood Services will ask the Neighborhood Councils for locations 
and dates, due by April 1.  

Traffic Calming and School Safety: 



The 2020 Traffic Calming and School Safety form asks for your neighborhood’s 1st 
priority issue, 2nd priority issue (if you have one), and then any other issues you have 
identified in your neighborhood. Rather than project proposals, this form is collecting 
information on the issues your neighborhood would like to be resolved. 

Clean-Up Program: 

The Clean-Up Program Training will take place on Thursday, February 27th from 6:00-
7:00PM in the City Hall Briefing Center (Lower Level).  Every neighborhood wishing to 
participate in the 2020 Clean-Up Program must submit an application by the March 25th 
deadline.  Applications will be accepted starting February 28th. 

Officer Keith Cler presented the crime report.  He told us that there last month was slow 
with 23 calls for service.  There were 2 vehicle prowlings and 2 accidents.  He reminded 
everyone to make sure their garage doors are closed.  Also don’t leave garage door 
openers in cars parked outside.   

Candice Mumm presented news from the City Council.  The city is looking for a police 
precinct location in the city core.  She reported that homeless shelters in the city are 
working.   Middle and elementary schools are planned on 5-mile in the Mead School 
District.  The city is applying to the state for $75,000 to help fund the Meadow Glen park 
at the north side of our neighborhood.  She mentioned that communities can a 
committee to help design the park. 

George Trey did a presentation on the current status of city’s efforts to keep 
stormwater from entering the river.  There is a lot of information about this at the city’s 
internet sites, for example  
https://my.spokanecity.org/publicworks/wastewater/integrated-plan/ 

Paul Chapin from the Spokane Library presented an update about current library 
building projects resulting from the 2018 Bond.  Several projects were discussed.  See 
more at http://future.spokanelibrary.org/  

Terry adjourned the meeting at 8:20 PM 


